
June 2009 

Hello Woody 

Thank you for the fantastic job you did in creating the decking for our garden.  We have had many 

hours of enjoyment and have found ourselves using the garden far more often, including evenings as 

well as simply enjoying being out in the sunshine. 

We have already recommended you to several friends and have no hesitation in telling everyone 

how happy we are with the planning, advice and high quality work you do. 

Thanks again 

The Vickers Family - Droitwich 


